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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Open 
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December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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A Holiday Newsletter Message 

This is the last newsletter for 2011, where did the year go.  

A great time was had by all at our Year End Party. The food was great and there were 
plenty of laughs when it came to the white elephant gifts.  

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year.  
 
From your webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
 

 

January Birthdays 
Dave Fontanini 1/21  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 



To see what club events are coming up for the month of December, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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